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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

The Holy Cross Wilderness is a pristine part of our beautiful Rocky Mountains, and a vital part of local tourism,

from recreation to backpacking.  It also is home to flora and fauna, many of which are losing their habitat due to

humanity.  Aurora and Colorado Springs need to figure out how to maintain water within their own boundaries.

Drilling through mountains and moving roads, impacting local communities, destroying habitats, and hurting local

economies already struggling to stay afloat in this COVID-19 world health crisis is NOT the answer!!

 

If the Front Range needs more water, they should figure out ways to store their own water better.  They should

conserve their own water better and make better use of the water they already have.  Our fragile mountain

communities should NOT bear the burden of their excess.  


